From:

Sent: Friday, 14 July 2023 8:18 PM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Objection to DA2023/0130 - Organic Waste Transfer Station, 109A Church Street Lidcombe

I CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Cumberland Councillors,
| am writing to express my strong objection to the proposed organic waste transfer station outlined in DA2023/0130.

There is a gross lack of transparency surrounding the true operations of the proposed development as an 'organic waste transfer facility'. The term organic waste is

defined as biodegradable matter originating from either plants and/or animals. This facility will be processing waste not limited to just organic waste. To label it as such is
false and misleading.

We do not want a 'dump’ within walking distance to residential areas that will compromise our health and safety, increase truck traffic in an already congested area, and
negatively impact the environment.

I look forward to a prompt response to the community's objections.

Thank you,
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